
Consultation on use of parks
The council is  launching the Annual Review of Major Events in
Parks for the season 2016 – 2017.

Feedback from this review will help the council to identify
any problems or issues which arose and also highlight the
benefits of these events.

They say that information gathered will allow them to deal
with  any  concerns  by  adapting  management  arrangements  in
future years.

The Parks, Greenspace and Cemeteries Service would welcome
your views and feedback, the link below will take you directly
to the consultation through which any comments or suggestions
can be made.

This consultation will close on Wednesday 22 November 2017 and
the  results  reported  to  the  Transport  and  Environment
Committee  in  March  2018.

https://consultationhub.edinburgh.gov.uk/sfc/parks-events-revi
ew-2016-17
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